Physician-Assisted SUICIDE

Physician-Assisted Suicide (a.k.a. "PAS" or "Death with Dignity") has been legal in Oregon for nearly 25 years. This raises questions for those of us who live here:

- . Is my own medical treatment or the care of family members at risk?
- · How do I navigate end-of-life decisions here in Lane County when PAS is present?
- If this is a private decision, who else is affected?
- · Has PAS affected pastoral care? Does a "pro-life" ethic apply in this situation?
- · What might I say to someone who thinks "Death with Dignity" is a good idea?

Join us for a panel discussion to address these and other questions. This meeting is intended to extend Dr. Toffler's talk last month to matters beyond the medical realm.

PANEL DISCUSSION
Tuesday, May 21
7:00 pm
St Paul Church Hall
1201 Satre St, Eugene

Panel Guests:

Sandy Park
Life Group Ministries Pastor
First Baptist Church, Eugene

Chris Swanson, President Gutenberg College, Eugene

Fr. David Brown, Pastor St Paul Catholic Church, Eugene

